
 

Additional Announcements 
February 7, 2005 

 
 
A. Information Needed by Council Staff 

 
1. Council Member Carlton Christensen was recently voted in as Vice Chair 

of the State Quality Growth Commission.  He would like to host the 
Commission meeting on February 23rd  from 11:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.  It has 
been customary for the host organization to cover the luncheon costs for 
the Commission and members of the public that attend the meeting 
(approximately 30-35 people).  Would it be acceptable to Council 
Members for the Council to cover the costs associated with the 
luncheon?   

 
 


